
STITCHER’S NEWS MAY 2024 

Treasurer’s Report—May 

Bank Balance    $8,327.10 

COMMUNITY SERVICE 

April Donations 
Quilts Received  12 

Placemats Received  18 
Pillowcases Received  4 

* * * * * 
Contact Tammy McClure for charity sewing 

Questions 

Ladies, 

 

What a great turn out to meet Diane 
Rose, the Amazing Blind Quilter! 
Twenty-one guests and 46 Guild 
members - I think we’ve set a record! 

 

Thanks again, to Rose Walter for her 
hospitality, to set up ladies who jumped 
right in when we had to switch rooms 
for the meeting, to Pam Gooden and 
the Membership Committee for being 
flexible and welcoming all our guests 
and members, and to everyone who 
squeezed into a tight space. 

 

I am honored to serve as Guild 
President another year and I look 
forward to what 2024-25 will bring to 
our quilting world! 

 

Sherry Byrd 

President 

June Birthdays 

 
3 – Lizzie Strickland 

6—Diane Hagler 
20—Stacy Trout 

 

Currently we have 87 Guild Members 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

JUNE PICNIC IS THURSDAY 

THURSDAY, JUNE 20th 

(Senior Center is a voting site for the 

Paulding County Runoff Election) 

JULY 15 MEETING We are anticipating 

news any day regarding the Senior 

Center relocating. We will communicate 

this information to you via the Website 

and Facebook as soon as we know. 

We have a fun night of games and pizza 

planned—left right center, strip poker 

and bingo.  Stay tuned . . . 

 

FAT QUARTERS FOR JUNE 


